
CHERRY CLASS
NEWSLETTER
MARCH 2023

Dear Parents,

I can’t believe that it’s March already, I hope that the weather will

began to cooperate and the spring weather will begin.

First of all I would like to say thank you for all the parent who attend to

our last Parent and teachers meeting. Second, I am so much honored to

be a part of your child early education I am grateful for the trust and

confidence you have given to us.

This is the last month of the school year, soon some Cherry kids will

be moving up to Apple class. They will be learning new and fun things

and speak more English with friends. But before they move up to Apple

class we still have a fewmore weeks to enjoy learning English together.

We will finish our last alphabet for this month, we will be doing

some craft and have a review for all the lessons we’ve learned this school

year. We will give a little presentation for Recognition Day, so don’t miss

it!!

Thank you, “Cherry Class 2022 - 2023” for the wonderful year, I will miss

you.

Thank you,

Ms Bhabie



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1

Craft X

2

Vocabulary

X

3

Review@

Coloring X

6

Letter Y

7

Coloring Y

8

Craft Y

9

Vocabulary Y

10

Review@

Coloring Y

13

Letter Z

14

Coloring Z

15

Craft Z

16

Vocabulary Z

17

Review@

Coloring Z

20

Number 10

21

No class

22

Goodbye

party

23

Last day of

the class

24

Cherry

blossom

picnic

27

Graduation

and

Recognition

Day

March 2023
Schedule of Activities





SONGS FOR MARCH 2023


